
Houck, Jason 

6/24/2013 5:55:53 PM
Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Peacock, Tanya 
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com)
Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Data Request - Customers in EITE Industries - Due Monday, July 1, 2013

Hi All,

Apologies for the multiple data requests. This request addresses the max character length 
permissible on IOU bills to describe bill credits, as well as customer-level identification and 
energy-use data from entities in EITE industries.

I will be off-site tomorrow. If you have clarifying questions, please feel free to call my cell, 
and I will respond if able. Otherwise, I will get back to you as soon as possibleRedacted

on Wednesday.

Additionally, are your staff available this Wednesday afternoon, 3-5pm, or Thursday morning, 
9-noon, to brainstorm with us about potential ways of verifying that customers that have 
emissions <10,000 MT and that the IOUs have classified as operating in EITE-eligible NAICS 
codes are properly classified? The goal is to find ways to ensure that customers that actually 
operate in EITE-eligible industries, but that emit less than 10,000 MT, receive an allocation of 
revenue. We would benefit from any thoughts your teams have about how this can be done. If 
your teams can agree on a time that works for you, please send us meeting invite with a call-in 
time.

Thanks,

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies
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